
        SMART WONDERS SCHOOL 
 

                              

Monday, 6th December, 2021                                     SWS/ACD/2021-22/ 33 

 

Dear Parent  

Greetings from Smart Wonders!  

To discuss the progress of your child, a Parent-Teacher meeting has been scheduled for the students of Classes 

UKG to 5 on Friday 10th and Saturday 11th December 2021. 

A specific time slot will be allotted to your child. This will be shared with you in the class broadcast message. 

Please adhere to the time slot. We request you to please make yourself available for the PTM which will happen 

in school. 

Please Note: 

a) Friday, 10th December will be an off for the students. 

b) For the safety of the students we request you not to bring your ward to school during the PTM.  

 

The Winter break is from Thursday, 23rd December 2021 to Sunday,16th January 2022. We will resume our classes 

on Monday, 17th January 2022. The time table will be shared with you later. 

. 

We are looking forward to your support and suggestions to further progress in this online academic session. 
 

Warm Regards 

 
 
Poonamjit Kaur 
Principal 


